
SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY 
Notice of Public Hearing for Draft 2018-2019 Annual Action Plan 

 

San Joaquin County has prepared a draft of the 2018-19 Annual Action Plan, which details 
specific projects to be funded with U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
funding allocated to San Joaquin County and the cities of Escalon, Lathrop, Manteca, Ripon, 
and Tracy.  The projects detailed in the draft plan are to be funded with 2018-19 allocations of 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), and HOME 
Investment Partnership Program (HOME) funds. The projects scheduled for funding will address 
housing and non-housing community development needs identified in the County’s 2015-2019 
Consolidated Plan. 
 
The County’s 2018-2019 allocation of HUD resources are:  $2,684,764 of Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) annual allocation; $811,130 in CDBG Program Income; 
$1,109,301 of HOME Investment Partnership (HOME) annual allocation; $827,367 in HOME 
Program Income; and $222,298 of Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funds.   
 
A public hearing will be held at the Board of Supervisors meeting in the Board Chambers on the 
sixth floor of the County Administration Building, 44 N. San Joaquin Street, Stockton, CA on 
June 12, 2018 at 9:00 AM to solicit any additional public comments regarding the information 
and projects identified in this Plan. 
 
Citizens and interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and/or give their views 
regarding the use of CDBG, HOME and ESG funds for the Annual Action Plan.  The County will 
arrange for reasonable accommodations for non-English speaking persons with visual, hearing, 
or mobility impairments when notified within three (3) business days of a meeting.  The County 
of San Joaquin does not discriminate on the basis of disability status in the admission of, or 
access to, or treatment in its federally assisted programs or activities.  


